
100th LUNCH FOR SEDGEFORD BRANCH  

BLAKENEY HOTEL – DECEMBER 2015 
 

 

  

Twenty-three of us, which included four visitors, enjoyed our December lunch at the Blakeney 

Hotel, where we were looked after magnificently, in beautiful surroundings.  One of our 

visitors was the County Chairman-in-waiting, John Boisson of Fakenham branch, with his 

wife Diane, on the first of what he intends to be a visit to every Norfolk branch during his 

tenure.  We do hope to see them at more Sedgeford branch lunches in the future. 

During the lunch, your editor, social secretary, etc. was presented with a glorious bouquet by 

Angela Blenkinsop, in recognition of her organisation of 100 lunches (and still counting!) 

 


